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Public hearing to consider the appeal of George Hark, owner of Speedy's Market, to a decision made by the
Board of Zoning Appeals denying a variance application regarding the separation requirement between two
tobacco products shops at 589 Dale Street.

See 589DaleResolution in attachments

[Enter the following information:

Does this issue fall within the 60 day rule?

Yes

If yes, when does the 60 days expire?

December 13

Has an extension been granted?

No

If so, to what date?

Please explain.]

Jerome Benner II
651-266-9080
jerome.benner.ii@ci.stpaul.mn.us

File #: ABZA 18-7, Version: 1

City of Saint Paul Printed on 2/18/2019Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

